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4/18/2019 

 

RW Part B Clients Served (4/1/18 – 3/31/19):   
Lutheran Services -  227 
Sacred Heart Hospital – 216 
OASIS – 255 
AHF -  124 
Total:  822 clients served  

 
ADAP (as of Mar 2019): 

 

Escambia – 209    Insured – 125 (Premium Plus, Part D, MarketPlace) 

 Santa Rosa – 20    Insured - 6 

 Okaloosa & Walton – 96   Insured - 39   

Total:  325 clients enrolled in Area 1  
 
Pick-up percentage for Area 1 = 89.61%   State goal is 85% 
 
Suppressed ADAP Viral Load for Area 1 this quarter (Oct- Dec 2018) = 90.20%   State goal is 90% 

    
 

• The combined PCPG and PPG meeting will be held in Tampa on May 14 – 16.  James is 
attending as our area representative as will I as the FDOH representative.  Unfortunately, 
Mallory is unable to attend. 

 

• The 2019 Statewide Needs Assessment Survey is coming out in May.  The survey will be 
available in web-based, smart-phone compatible, and paper formats in three languages: 
English, en Español, and Haitian Creole. Local areas will receive an initial supply of paper 
copies (along with postage paid return envelopes). Additional copies will be provided upon 
request.  Everyone is encouraged to share the survey information widely throughout Area 1.  
The state is looking for at least a 10% response rate which is around 82 based on most recent 
client count previously mentioned. 
 

• In case you haven’t heard, FDOH has a new State Surgeon General, Dr. Scott Rivkees.  An 
official start date hasn’t been announced yet. 
 

• The Bureau of Communicable Diseases and Bureau of Public Health Pharmacy (Central 

Pharmacy) are planning on moving uninsured ADAP clients served by Central Pharmacy to 

CVS Specialty in the coming months.  The transition will take place county by county starting 

with the larger counties first. Clients will be able to:  

-Choose to have their medications delivered to their home or other address. 

-Choose to pick up their medications at a CVS store. 

-Choose to continue to pick up their medications at your county health department. 
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• The ADAP Emergency Fill cards will be discontinued on July 1st.  Emergency prescription fills 
will be available from other sources including Ryan White Part B case managers and Patient 
Assistance Programs. 
 

• It’s that time again!  The Nominations Committee (Josh) will accept nominations from the floor 
for Chair and Co-Chair at the July meeting.  This is a reminder that the election will be held in 
October so the voting member roster needs to be up to date and available at that meeting.  
Please be ready to submit any nominations to Josh at the July meeting.  Or, if you can’t make 
the meeting you can submit the names in writing.  Minimum qualifications for officers include 
being a resident of Area 1 and participation as an active voting member for at least one year. 
 

• We are and will continue to go through a lot of changes this year.  There is no doubt that we are 
living in uncertain and stressful times.  In light of that, let’s work extra hard to give each other 
the benefit of the doubt instead of thinking the worst.  I know we are all guilty of doing that 
myself included.  As a whole, Area 1 gets along and works together better than most but we can 
do better.  We absolutely need each other and must work together to accomplish our common 
goals!!  So I leave you with this:  “In a world where you can be anything:  BE KIND.” 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


